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Board of Education Approves Design For One New Davie County
High School

The Davie County Board of Education met on March 5, 2013. During the
meeting, the Board heard from 17 citizens, parents, staff, and students
during public comment. After hearing from the public and asking questions
of the architects, the Board voted 5-2 to accept the schematic design
presented by the architects, and the cost estimate of $53,760,000. To
view the design that was first presented at the Board Work Session on
February 19, 2013, click here. You can also access the summary and
next steps as outlined by Dr. Hartness. Renderings of the design approved
by the Board can also be viewed at the Administrative Office on Cherry
Street in Mocksuville.

The Board of Education also voted to use $2 million in NC Lottery funds to
reduce the total project cost. In addition, the Board approved the
commitment of $200,000 annually from NC Lottery funds to pay toward the
debt senice of the new school. These commitments will reduce the overall
tax burden related to school facilities.

The Board also voted to accept the repurposing plan for the existing high
school campus and cost estimate of $2,610,341. This plan outlines the
use of the current campus of Davie County High School upon completion
of the new Davie County High School, including specifically the use of the
K building for administrative purposes, and turning the remaining portion of
the campus over to the Board of Commissioners for recreational and other
community uses for the citizens of Davie County. An oveniew of the
repurposing and several options for use as a recreational facility are also
included in the architects' presentation. The total cost of building the new
high school and repurposing is $56,370,341.

The Board asked Superintendent Hartness to request a meeting with the
Davie County Board of Commissioners during March 2013 for the purpose
of discussing the new plans for construction of a high school and potential
methods of financing it, including specifically a request to place before the
woters of Davie County a bond referendum to fund a portion of the
construction. A date for this meeting will be announced once it is
established.

The total amount requested in a school bond has not yet been determined.
Discussions with the Board of Commissioners will include an overview of
the design, previous funding commitments toward solving the high school
issue, as well as other methods for financing the new school. Once a level
of commitment is reached, a total amount for a school bond can be
determined, as well as the potential impact on the tax rate.
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Davie County Schools Launches New Website

www.davie.k12.nc.us

On Monday, March 4, 2013, Davie County Schools launched a new district
website. We want to thank Mary Orr, our Webmaster, for all of her hard
work in making the transition to our new site a success. We are still
transferring and updating all of our data, so this site will never remain
static, but always under construction. We are proud of this new tool that
will allow us to better communicate with our students, parents, and
community. We hope you will take some time to visit our new site, which
is our first mobile-friendly "responsive" design framework, visual design,
and layout that allows easily viewing on both computers and mobile
devices, such as smartphones and tablets.

Sincerely,
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Darrin L. Hartness, Ed. D.
Superintendent
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